
HYTHE HERALD 
 

Bringing you important updates and news from school  and home

  

 

It's been a hot and busy week at the Hythe as we have welcomed over 100 children a
day into school. The children and staff have all been amazing this week- even in 30
degree plus heat! As you can see the children have been enjoying taking their learning
outside and making the most of our school field and outside classroom.
 
From next week we will be offering Zoom lessons to Years 2, 3, 4 and 5. Parents
should have received a letter about this and can sign up on SCOpay until 10am on
Monday. We hope this will help those year groups not yet in school reconnect with
teachers and peers before the summer break.
 
As a school we are still awaiting government guidelines for September. We expect to
know more at some point next week and will communicate plans to parents as soon
as we can.  We appreciate all of the  feedback we have had so far and thank you for
the patience you have shown in allowing us to make the safest plans we can to get
children back into school.
 
 

The government have now released details of
the Summer Food Voucher scheme for those
families entitled to Free School Meals.
Vouchers will be issued through the
government's Edenred platform and should be
recieved by email of text. Each child will be
entitled to one £90 voucher for the duration of
the summer break.

A MESSAGE FROM MRS PEART 

Mrs Ahmed has put together another lovely
assembly for children to watch at home. This
week's video focuses on resilience. This is a
quality many of us have had to display
throughout the lockdown period and something
children have shown us they have in abundance
on their return into school.

If you need additional family support such as the
food bank, counselling, local charities that can
offer support then please visit the Runnymede
pages on the school website  here by clicking on
this link .

 

BUG CLUB

SUMMER FOOD
VOUCHERS

FURTHER SUPPORT
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RESILIENCE
ASSEMBLY 

Individual log ins for Bug Club are now being
prepared for all children and will be issued
with your child's annual report. Bug Club will
allow your child to keep reading banded books
over the summer.

https://www.loom.com/share/93827990267c4ef4b576b38cb3570d7d?utm_medium=gif
https://www.hythe.surrey.sch.uk/about-us/runnymede-family-centre-1
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Learning from
home and in

school!

HYTHE FAMILY NEWS
In each Newsletter we will be sharing some of the work you are producing

at home and in school so please email your pictures  to your class teacher or
feedback@hythe.surrey.sch.uk or you could share on Twitter


